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Hello Annette,

Hope all is well. Development Engineering is recommending adjournment to permit time to provide revised site
plan or letter from neighbour. Please let me know if you are agreeable.

Thank you very much.

Rex Bondad
Development Engineering Reviewer
Development Services & Environmental Engineering
905-832-8585 ext. 8659 | *rex.bondad@vaughan.ca
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